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Dear Valued Customer 

It is our goal to ensure that you receive timely updates about FUJIFILM SonoSite products.   

After 7 years of outstanding performance in the hospital, office and field environments, we 
announce the retirement of the SonoSite NanoMaxx ultrasound system as of May 2017, 
with continued technical service and support until May 2024. 
 
Covering a wide range of point-of-care applications, the NanoMaxx was designed to make 
your job faster and more accurate with its uniquely simple control and high-quality 
diagnostic imaging.  
 

SonoSite’s product family has expanded significantly over the years to include a wide range 
of powerful point-of-care ultrasound solutions enhancing quality of care, patient safety, 
cost reduction, efficiency, and patient satisfaction. SonoSite has a solution to fit every 
ultrasound need in any clinical environment.   

To find out more about FUJIFILM SonoSite products and/or End of Life information please 
contact your local FUJIFILM SonoSite Representative or visit us at www.sonosite.com. If 
you have service questions, please contact Technical Support at 877-657-8118 or ffss-
service@fujifilm.com 

 

We sincerely thank you for your continued support and look forward to serving you in the 
years to come. 

 

Sincerely 

 

FUJIFILM SonoSite, Inc. 
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